Stephane Cyr

srom: Webmaster at ClareNovaScotia.com <noreply@clarenovascotia.com>
Sent: April 6, 2017 2:53 PM

To: Stephane Cyr

Subject: Municipality of Clare: trails and economic development

This is an enquiry email via https://www.clarenovascotia.com/ from:
kevin lombarfd <just_mel962@hotmail.com>

Would like a letter from Council, addressed to the Minister of Transportation and Infrastructure Renewal, requesting
that Yarmouth be given a pilot project for atv use. With this pilot project along with the one approved for Weymouth
we would have a continuous trail from below Barrington to beyond Digby, over 220 km in length.

The Tri county area would benefit from this as there is good economic cooperation between the various municipal units
and we consider this to be one trail. It can play a key part in bring monies from outside the Tri counties.



